
I oppose HB2725. The bill discriminates against wake boarding and wake surfing. It would virtually eliminate those activities even 
though we have already specified certain week zones where they are allowable. Those wake zones are in areas where there are no 
houses or docks to disturb.  HB2725 would eliminate family recreational activities as well as decimate surrounding businesses that 
are supported by these families.


